
Notice for Hostel Students 

 

As You all aware, year-end vacation for all the 

faculties of the University of Colombo will be 

commenced from 22nd December 2023.  

Therefore, students who are residing at 

Faculty Hostel are requested to vacate the 

hostel by 9.00 a.m. on 23rd December 2023.  

 

Students can report to the hostel before 6.00 

p.m. on 31st December 2023.  

 

Assistant Registrar 

Faculty of Nursing  

21.12.2023 

 


